
		

TEMPORARY	TRAFFIC	MANAGEMENT	NOTICE	VARIOUS	ROADS,	WAREHAM	FOR	WAREHAM	CARNIVAL​

DORSET	 COUNCIL	 has	 issued	 an	 Order	 under	 Section	 16A	 of	 the	 Road	 Traffic	 Regulation	 Act	 1984	 to	 prohibit	 the	 use	 of	 the
following	 roads	 by	 cyclists,	 horse	 riders	 and	 all	 mechanically	 propelled	 vehicles,	 except	 those	 taking	 part	 in	 the	 event	 and
emergency	vehicles,	to	facilitate	a	public	event	on	the	highway.	

On	Sunday	20th	July	2025	between	11:00	and	16:00

The	effect	of	this	notice	is	as	follows:

[i]	To	impose	clearway	and	parking	suspension	as	indicated	by	signs	on	site	to	prevent	waiting	or	parking	on	the	highway	along
Worgret	Road	between	Streche	Road	to	a	point	150	metres	west	of	the	junction	with	Stowell	Crescent	to	help	the	flow	of	the
procession.	This	will	be	in	operation	between	09.00hrs	–	17.00hrs.	Any	vehicle	waiting	in	contravention	of	any	restriction	imposed
by	this	Notice	may	be	removed	under	the	provisions	of	the	Removal	and	Disposal	of	Vehicles	Regulations	1986.	

For	 further	 information:	 about	 the	 event	 call	Mrs	 Christina	 Mcbride	 on	 07596	 442237,	 concerning	 this	 Notice	 call	 Dorset
Highways	 Traffic	 Team	 on	 01305	 221020	 or	 email	 trafficteam@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk.	 Find	 this	 information	 online:
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks-events.

3rd	July	2025

JAN	BRITTON,	Executive	Director	for	Place	Services	-	Dorset	Council,	County	Hall,	Dorchester	DT1	1XJ.		Any	unauthorised	Person	who
uses	or	permits	the	use	of	the	road(s)	indicated	in	contravention	of	the	Notice	will	be	liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not
exceeding	£1,000.	
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